Bakewell St. PO Box 26, Cranbourne 3977

Ph: 5996 1744 Fax: 5996 1370

CRANBOURNE PRIMARY SCHOOL



<mark>www.cr</mark>anbourne-ps.vic.edu.au

Issue 35 13th November 2013

CALENDAR

<u>PRINCIPAL'S NEWS</u>

UPCOMING EVENTS



Thurs 21st November Lightning Premiership Grade 5 and 6 students

Tuesday 10th December Grade 6 Transition Day Prep Orientation Day

Monday 16th December Grade 6 Graduation

Tuesday 17th December School Dance Concert

Thursday 19th
December
Reports sent home

Friday 20th December
Last day – 2.30pm finish

Community Events

The past week has been very busy with various community events.

We had a fun filled day last Friday when everyone participated in the bear walk fundraiser (see insert for photos). Students attended school dressed in their pyjamas and brought their bears to join in a teddy bear picnic at lunch time. Students participated in various activities throughout the day.

On Saturday PFA hosted a sausage sizzle stall at the Parks Edge Family Fun day at Casey Fields and, thanks to Mrs. Fernand, a considerable number of our students attended and performed some dances.



On Monday Student Council members, Jay, Lauren, Shahid, Hannah and Kyle joined me at the Cranbourne Remembrance Day service held on Main Street for the 11 o'clock service.

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal

House Points

1st Childers 2nd Cameron 3rd Bakewell 4th Russell

Quote of the Week

'Lest we forget'

Student Birthdays



Happy Birthday to the students who celebrate their birthdays this week

Laveeshay T.

Declan W.

Bryson L.

Tanishq S.

Kanish B.

Dylan B.

Stars of the Week

Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts this week!

this week!		
Grade	Student	For being
Prep PAM	Xander P.	Responsible
Junior BA	Declan W.	Persistent
Junior HM	Deekshan P.	Responsible
Junior MC	Geri L.	Confident
Middle LB	Bailee C.	Responsible
Middle MD	Jasmyn B.	Respectful
Middle SG	Connor C.	Organised
Senior IW	Andy R.	Confident
Senior MR	Maggie P.	Confident
Senior RP	Lauren S.T.	Responsible
P.E.	Ophelia H. SIW	Confident
Art	Summer L. JBA	Creative
Personal Dev	Lauren H. SMR	Responsible
Assistant	Tahnee J. SMR	Reliable &
Principal	Jade T. SMR	Responsible
Principal	Jack B. Josh M. SMR	Responsible & Supportive

From the Office

Payment of Money:

Families are reminded to make sure payments for incursions/excursions/ events/camps are made by the due date, for organisation and planning purposes.

Late payments will not be accepted.

Letters regarding <u>2014</u> <u>fees</u> accompany this newsletter.

Book Club Catalogues
Issue 8 out now
Orders due by 28/11/13

CURRICULUM NEWS

School Uniform

This year is the final year for the transition from the old logo to the new. As of the commencement of the 2014 school year, all students will be required to wear school uniform items that have the new logo. The old logo (yellow triangle) will not be accepted in 2014. Bomber jackets with yellow trim on cuffs and collar will also not be accepted.

Student Enrolments

As the end of this year is approaching, we are busy here at school making plans and arrangements ready for next year. One of the big jobs we have is planning Home Groups and allocating staff to areas of the school. The success of this is reliant on accurate numbers of students at each year level.

If you have a child who will be commencing in Prep next year, and you have not yet organised their enrolment, please contact the office to collect enrolment forms.

If you are planning to transfer to another school for 2014 and you have not yet notified the office, please do so as soon as possible.

Parks Edge Family Fun Day

Thank you to all of those students and families who attended this event on Saturday 9th November. Thank you to the staff and parents who offered their time to assist with the Sausage Sizzle and stall. Your support was greatly appreciated! A very big thank you to all of those students who performed on the day. You did a fantastic job and we are very proud of all of you!!

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal

STUDENT NEWS





COMMUNITY NEWS



Thank-you to all the families and friends who have shopped at the Good Guys and earned donation credits to support our school.

<u>School Uniform</u> Reminder!

School hats are compulsory this term. If your child has lost their hat, new hats can be purchased from Beleza.

Uniform Reminder

Please refer to the Student Dress Code which can be found on our school website. Some students are coming to school in items that are not part of our school uniform. Items such as leggings and sports shorts are not to part of our school uniform.

Students should be wearing a hat for outdoor activities this term. Check with your child that they have their hat at school. If they have lost their school hat, please purchase a replacement from Beleza.



BUNNINGS CRANBOURNE

- Visit from Santa
- Jumping Castle
- Face painting & balloonist
- Pop corn & fairy floss
- Christmas Craft
- Photo booth
- Little Munchkins Dance Crew
- Sausage sizzle

THURSDAY 5TH DECEMBER 6-8PM

BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL 5991 3100